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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
This year’s Sponsored Spell has raised a phenomenal £3,907.16.  Thank you so very 
much for your amazing and ongoing support. 
All the money raised will go towards renewing our Reading for Pleasure Books in every 

classroom and additional outdoor play equipment. 💜 💛  

 
Our Breakfast Club is extremely popular.  Please can you book your child’s place via 
parent mail or contact the school office to ensure we are staffed correctly. 
This week we have had quite a large number of children attend the club, who had not 
booked a place.  As you know, we do not want to turn anyone away but booking is 
essential.  Breakfast Club is based in The Hudson Wing and starts at 7:30am. 
 

From Monday, 3 June 2024 the price of a school meal will increase from £2.40 to 

£2.50 per day. For your information, the last time we increased our meal cost was in 

2020. I’m sure you will agree that we have done really well to keep the cost down. 

The price will automatically change to the new amount of £2.50 per day on the 

Parent mail system for all meals taken from the 3, June 2024. 

If you, or someone you know, would like a stall at our Family Day on Friday, 5 July 2024, 
please contact the school (01642 484318) office@newcomen.rac.sch.uk) to let us know:  

 Your name  
 What you will be selling / what you will be promoting  
 How many tables / chairs you require  

There will be a small pitch fee charged this year, depending on the size of your stall.  
 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Cook’s class for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 100% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done Class 5! 
 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Mrs Wing’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 90% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 10! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: 
Rose Millington, Jesse Williams, Rosabella Jemson, Max Gamble-Thompson,  
George Miller, Harvey James and Rupert Ridsdale.  Many happy returns to you all. 
 

This week’s Online Safety Focus:  
What parents and carers need to know about Fitness Trackers 

 
Home Reading award:100 times: Tommy Borrell. 
Well done Tommy!  Keep reading and enjoying. Remember reading gives you knowledge 
and knowledge is power! 
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Our Headteacher’s Award this week is for Caring for the Environment:  
Thomas Kyme, Mollie Hunter, Phoenix Hudson, Frankie Gregory, Harvey James,  
Toby Kendrick, Arlo Fisher, Abigail Gent, Vinnie Lawton, Ella Warrior, Jacob Hopper,  
Eden Clements, Theo English, Autumn Campbell-Wilson, Robyn Elsy and Darcey Rice. 
  
Out of School Achievements: 
Farrah Millington – Redcar Gymnastics – Gymnast of the Month; 
Mila Harrison – Blossom Ballerina’s medal for Best start to dance training; 
Evie Baillie – Redcar Gymnastics Progression Awards level 3; 
Isobelle Previll – Redcar Gymnastics – Tumble gymnast and dancer of the month; 
Frankie Groves – Redcar Gymnastics trophy for trying hard and giving his all. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mrs Hood’s, Mrs Tickle’s, Miss Pajak’s and Mr Pajak’s 
classes with 100%.  Well done Classes 3, 4, 13 & 14! 
Closely followed by morning Nursery with 99.3% 
Well done to you all. 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Mrs Nixon’s class. Well done Class 7! 
 
 
 

Our Y6 pupils will be having their SATs next week commencing Monday 13 May. 
 

They have worked so hard and deserve to do really well. 

Good luck to our wonderful Y6 children!💜 💛 
 

 

Please note that there will not be any After School Clubs during SATs week. 
 

  
Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 

Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 


